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19/08/2018  10:44:052018/3829/P OBJ David Chatterjee Maximus has applied for dozens of these unwanted advertising hoardings across London in the last couple of 

years, and this is another insulting and antisocial attempt to exhaust people and sneak one through. The legal 

loophole of calling them phone boxes should be removed. 

In the meantime, I oppose this latest application. There is no gain to the community from adding an ugly 

advertising hoarding here. There is no value to the phone function. The police have rejected earlier 

applications as structures contributing to future antisocial street behaviour. And it will clutter up the pavement.
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